
 
 

 

Monday 26th February 2024 
 

Nursery Staffing Changes 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
I am writing to let you know about some changes to our Nursery team. 
 
Miss. Katherine Cox and Mrs. Meena Jain have both made the decision to leave the Nursery and move on to 
other things.  Thank you to them both for their hard work and support during their time at Meridian Nursery. 
 
We would like to welcome Holly Marsom and Molly Parsons who have joined the Nursery team and I am sure 
you will get to meet them both over the coming weeks. 
 
So our Nursery team is:  Nadia Pentland (Nursery teacher and EYFS Phase Leader), Rosie Collis (Teaching 
Assistant), Holly Marsom (Teaching Assistant) and Molly Parsons (Teaching Assistant) 
 
We currently still have one vacancy for a Teaching Assistant which we will be covering using an agency 
member of staff whilst this post is advertised and recruited to. 
 
I wanted to take this opportunity to thank Nadia for all her hard work in the Nursery whilst we have been 
managing significant staffing issues since September.  I am sure you will be aware that nationally schools are 
struggling to recruit and our Nursery is no exception – we are trying our best to get a stable team in place for 
everyone:  the staff team, parents and most importantly the children.  I will update you further once we have 
found a suitable person to join our wonderful Nursery team. 
 
If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the school in the usual way. 
 
Thank you for your continued support for our Nursery. 
 
Claire Westcott 

 
Claire Westcott 
Headteacher 


